
Your $20 registration will be used by the Sampson 
County Meth Task Force to educate middle school 

students on the dangers of drugs and addictions. In 

appreciation for your contribution to this effort, 
you will receive a coupon for a free drink on April 

26, 2013 at participating downtown 

establishments. 

This event is brought to you by the Sampson County Meth Task Force in partnership with the Clinton Main Street Program.  

For more information, please call 910-299-4904. 


